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Journeying Together in Christ 

6 September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been fantastic to see pupils arrive at school so well turned out this week. In line with the 

latest guidance from the DfE, we have updated our Uniform Policy which you can find attached. 

Here are a few points from the policy which may be useful reminders: 

 In Reception and KS1, pupils are expected to bring a purple book bag to school every 

day to carry their reading books and reading records. Unfortunately, we do not have the 

space in these year groups for pupils to bring large bags or rucksacks. 

 In order to avoid potential transmission of head lice or nits, all long hair must be tied 

back. 

 When the weather gets colder, pupils can wear plain black tracksuit bottoms in PE. 

They can also wear school jumpers/cardigans over their PE kit. 

 

Please read the policy in full for all the details and if there is anything you wish to discuss, 

please get in touch via the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 
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